
ITEM 13 

MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 27 

COUNCIL MEETING April 14/75 

Re: Multiple Housing Questionnaire - 1974 
Planning Department Research Report 

Following are comments by the Director of Planning on a research report 
that was prepared by a U.B.C. student with funding that was acquired from 
the Provincial Government under the 1974 S.T.E.P. program. The Planning 
Department will make copies of the report available to the public upon 
request. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

TO: 

FROM: 

1. THAT the Planner's comments and a copy of the research report be 
sent to Miss Suzanna Seto and the Provincial Department of Labour. 
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PIANNING DEPARTMENT 
APRIL 10, 1975 

SUBJECT: 

MUNICIPAL MANAGER 

DIRECTOR OF PLANNING 

RE SEARCH RE PORT 
MULrIPLE HOUSING QUESTIONNAIRE - 1974 
PLANNING DEPARTMENT 

We attach for the information of Council members, a copy of a report 
"Multiple Housing Que st ionnaire - 197 4". The comp let ion of this 
study was made possible by the STEP-74 program (Student Temporary 
Employment Program) funded by the Provincial Government. 

Summer programs of this type have enabled the Planning Department 
to carry out desirable basic field research which cannot easily be 
coordinated wi.thin the context of regular staff priorities. The 
subject questionnaire survey was carried out and written by a graduate 
summer student, Miss Suzanna Seto, under tho direction of the Planning 
Department. We believe that this report will prove to be useful and 
informative in future reports concerning housing developments and 
housing policy n.nd has proved the value of the summer student employ­
ment progrrun. 

Copies of the report had boon distributed previously to Housing 
Committee members on April a, 1975. 'I'ho report will bo made 
available to other interested dopartrnonts. 
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